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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N    97.9% 
R    92.8% 
Y1  92.7% 
Y2  91.7% 
Y3  89.3% 
Y4  98.1% 
Y5  91.2% 
Y6  94% 
 
Well done Year 4! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

The final half term of the year is approaching, 
so there are quite a lot of important dates 

coming up! 

Wednesday 14th June 2pm – New Nursery 
Starters Visits 
Tuesday 20th June – New Reception Starters 
Visits 
Thursday 6th July AM – Sports’ Day (weather 
permitting – keep an eye on DOJO for 
information). 
Thursday 6th July – Disco 
Friday 7th July – Year 1 & 2 Farm Trip 
Wednesday 12th July – Summer Fair 
Friday 14th July – End of Year Church Visit 
Monday 17th July – End of Year Awards 
Assembly. 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ 
Assembly for parents. 
 
 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a fabulous half term.  The children have had a very 
successful first week back in school and they have all worked very hard.  As it is currently 
very warm, please ensure children are wearing sun cream and they have a hat and water 
bottle in school.  Children can now wear the summer uniform, (summer dresses or grey or 
plain black shorts with the school white polo shirt and school jumper) but please ensure they 
are in black, sensible shoes.  Also, another reminder to ensure children have their PE kits in 
school, otherwise they will unfortunately miss their PE lesson.  The PE kit is a white t-shirt, 
school jumper, black shorts or leggings and black pumps or trainers. 

 


